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Street Resurfacing Projects to Begin in Falls City
(KLZA)--Two long-awaited street improvement projects will begin Friday
morning in Falls City.

Herzog Construction will be milling the street surface on Lane Street from 20th to
26th Street Friday morning. Herzog will then begin milling Chase Street from the
intersection at 14th Street to 8th Street following the Lane Street milling project.

Saturday and Monday, Herzog will be overlaying asphalt in these same areas.

The City is asking all residents affected by this construction project to please not
park on the affected streets during the project.
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